
 

 

18th January 2022 

 

To:  Parents of pupils in Year 10 
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

 

 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 2nd February 2022. The evening will begin at 

4.15pm and end at 7.30pm. All staff will be available during these times. Your child will make appointments with staff on 

your behalf. 

 

The evening will be held in Room 1, 2, 3 and 4 in the Senior School. A discrete bell will be rung every 7 minutes to 

encourage movement between appointments. Your child may accompany you for the evening if you wish. 

 

Upon arrival please sign in and collect your own named label in the entrance hall. This is in order to comply with fire and 

safeguarding regulations. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr C Dean 
Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Appointments for Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 2nd February 2022 
 
Pupil name: _____________________________________ 
 
 

4.15pm 
 

5.59pm 
 

4.23pm  
 

6.07pm 
 

4.31pm 
 

6.15pm 
 

4.39pm 
 

6.23pm 
 

4.47pm 
 

6.31pm 
 

4.55pm 
 

6.39pm 
 

5.03pm 
 

6.47pm 

5.11pm 
 

6.55pm 

5.19pm 
 

7.02pm 

5.27pm  
 

7.10pm 

5.35pm 
 

7.18pm 

5.43pm 
 

7.26pm 

5.51pm 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


